
February 10, 2020 

The Honorable Ken Paxton 
Attorney General, State of Texas 
P.O. Box 12548 
Austin, Texas 78711-2548 

Dear Attorney General Paxton: 

As Chairman of the Texas Senate Intergovernmental Relations Committee (IGR), I am respectfully requesting an 
Attorney General opinion on behalf of Senator Kirk Watson regarding an issue in his district.  Enclosed is the 
pertinent information.  

I thank you in advance for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

Eddie Lucio, Jr. 
Chairman 
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